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Making Kids Safer™

FACTS:
1. All locations who train drivers that need a class A or class B CDL license must comply with the new 

requirements for all drivers trained after February 7 2020. This has NOT been postponed, repeat it has NOT 
been postponed. 

2. The only part of the requirements that has been postponed is the requirement that electronic systems be 
created that allow the transmission of the training data from a location to FMCSA and then onto the states. 
Only this part of the requirements has been postponed for two years. 

What you need to do
1. Compare the 93 units covering 303 practices that are detailed in the federal rule Appendix B to 49 

CFR part 380 to all the subjects you currently train. Identify any shortfalls and then add these subjects 
to your training. 

2. Train your trainers in the Entry Level Driver Training (ELDT) requirements.
3. Submit the completed FMCSA Entry-Level Driver Training Provider Identification Report and obtain 

your locations unique Trainer Provider Registry (TPR) number. The system to submit this form is still in 
creation and will be advised by FMCSA in the near future. 

4. Although not required by regulations, we recommend you implement a Safety Management System 
(SMS) where you identify the hazards, analyze the hazards and the actions you are taking to mitigate 
these hazards. 

What we have done
1. We compared the 303 required practices to what we 

teach in our 25 subject Driver Training Course (DTC) 
and identified 27 subjects that need to be added. We then 
created a supplemental program covering these additional 
27 subjects.

2. We have created a guide on how to comply with the 
Trainer Provider Registry requirements. 

3. We have created a guide on how to implement a Safety 
Management System. 

What should you do?
1. If you already use our Driver Training Course, just purchase the supplemental program for only $500. This program covers all 

three requirements - ELDT & TPR. It also explains how to create and follow a SMS.
2. If you do not already use our comprehensive Driver Training Course, then purchase both the DTC and the supplemental 

program for a total of $5,200. These high quality, informative comprehensive courses will change driver behaviors and remove or 
reduce hazards. They will be used for up to 10 years for a one time cost of $5,200.

How do you know these are the best training materials available?
1. More than 3,000 school districts and 27 of the 50 largest contractors use the DTC
2. We have over 100 of the strongest testimonials from our customers. Some comments are:  

“Light years ahead”     “There is nothing even comparable”    “Out performs all previous materials”
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We will be pleased to provide copies of 100 of our testimonials, just e-mail 
your request to kturner@schoolbussafetyco.com.

Easily achieve 100% Compliance with by far the 
best training while Making the kids safer. 


